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Dear Parents,

It is with great pleasure that I enclose a registration pack for your child for our ‘Rainbows Nursery’.  Within the pack are our ‘Operational Plan’, ‘Statement of Purpose’ and details about ‘Our Setting’. 

Please could you complete the Registration form, Contract and Consent form and return to school with your registration fee and 1 months’ fee in advance. Please make cheques payable to Ysgol Y Waun Nursery Plus. 

Copies of our policies on Admissions, Complaints, SEN, Equal Opportunities and Behaviour Management will be available for parents to read on the Parents Information board in the Rainbows classroom. If you wish to receive a copy of these policies please send your request in writing.
Mrs Heyward and Mrs Twigg are our Nursery Supervisors they will be assisted by Miss Ali-Claire Pearce. We will only be able to register up to 24 children per session (adult:child ratio 1:8).  

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any queries: 01691 770530 or mailbox@ywaun-pri.wrexham.sch.uk
Yours truly,
Mr J.Roberts
Registered Person

